
     
 

Pay it Forward Tuition Grant Application 
 

The Pay it Forward Tuition Grant provides a $500 tuition grant for continued Catholic 

educational opportunities for two (2) 6
th

, two (2) 7
th

 and two (2) 8
th

 grade students that currently 

attend Saint Charles. The primary goal is to provide short-term financial assistance to families 

that are committed to providing quality Catholic education to their children. 

 

The completed application packet must be received no later than May 1, 2019.  Please 

submit the packet to the attention of Mr. David Bogle.  Packets may be dropped off in the Main 

Office or sent via US Mail to the school principal. 

 

Grant winners will be notified in May, 2019. 

 

Family Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Student Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Current School: __________________________Grade (for 2019-20 School Year): ______________ 

Parent Signature: __________________________________________________________________ 

Student Signature: __________________________________________________________________  

 

Please attach the following information to this cover sheet:  

1. Report cards or transcripts that document a 3.25 GPA (B+ Average) 

Verification of GPA for students in grades 5-7 will occur when application is 

submitted.   

2. Sign off from a school administrator that you are in good disciplinary standing. 

Verification of discipline standing for students in grades 5-7 will occur when 

application is submitted.   

3. Please describe why you feel it is important for your child to receive a Catholic education. 

4. Please indicate how this tuition grant would assist your family in offsetting the expenses of 

Catholic education. 

 

This is a one-year tuition grant.  Families may re-apply for the grant.  It is the goal of the 

benefactors that parents and students will make a commitment to Catholic education beyond the 

term of the grant and that all those benefiting from the tuition grant will help sustain and grow 

this program for future generations of Catholic families. 


